
From: Johnson, Jeff (Innovation) [mailto:Jeff.Johnson@nike.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2016 8:31 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: TSP Testimony 
  
To whom it may concern.   
  
I would like to submit my support to link bus #39 and #51 for service from Lewis and 
Clark through Hillsdale and SW Hills to downtown, and to restore mid-day and evening 
service on those lines.  The lack of weekend service for line #51 is also problematic for 
kids needing to get downtown for school athletic activities. 
  
Thank you, 
Jeff Johnson/Mihwa Hong 
2622 SW Talbot Road 
PDX, OR 97201 
 


